



November 19, 2021

Municipality of East Ferris 390 Highway 94 Corbeil, ON POH 1KO

Dear Mayor Rochefort,

It is with great pleasure that the Municipality of Callander extends warm wishes to the Municipality of East Ferris, as they celebrate their 100^{th} anniversary.

When East Ferris was incorporated in 1921, conditions in this area were considerably different from what they are today. It has been a pleasure to watch East Ferris grow, as our neighbours, and we are grateful for many years of collaboration and partnerships.

Our sincerest congratulations on your 100th anniversary, and may East Ferris have another 100 years of continuing success.

Sincerely,

Mayor Robb Noon